

Matrix for providing comment on draft AML/CFT Bill – April 2015

Thank you very much for taking the time to provide comments on the draft AML/CFT Bill.  Please insert your comments in the box below for ease of reference by 22 July, 2015.
For any queries, please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Wilson Onea on telephone 3227533, extension 144 

	Section Reference 
Please insert which section your comment refers to
	Problem or question identified 
Please insert a brief explanation of your question, or issue identified.  Eg: numbering missing, or unclear wording, or conflict with another law of the bank
	Solution proposed 
If you have a proposed solution or alternative idea, please insert it here.

	Not stated in the draft


	Review of the operation of the Act
	It is proposed that  before the end of period of  7 years, a review should be conducted on the operations of this Act, the regulation and the AML/CTF rules.
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